
 

Contact the Project 
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Information Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 

Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project  

Construction hours of work 
 

Construction hours of work are different in New Westminster and Surrey, as well as for in-river work. 

New Westminster 

• Monday to Friday between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m.  

• Saturdays between 9 a.m. and 6 p.m.  

Surrey 

• Monday to Saturday between 7 a.m. and 10 p.m. 

• With reasonable notice, Sunday construction is permitted.  

In-river 

• Monday – Friday between 7 a.m. – 8 p.m. 

• Saturdays between 9 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

• Some Sundays between 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.; no pile driving activities will take place on holidays.    

Fraser Crossing Partners, the contractor building the Pattullo Bridge Replacement, does as much work as possible 
during permitted hours. However, in some instances variances to the hours of work are required to expedite the 
construction schedule or minimize traffic impacts. When work is scheduled to take place outside of these hours, 
notification will be provided in advance.  

We are working hard to minimize disruption as much as possible, and thank you for your patience as work is 
underway.    

 

About the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project 

The new four-lane, toll-free bridge will provide important safety and reliability improvements for people who are 
driving, cycling or walking, as well as communities on either side of the bridge. The new bridge is scheduled to open in 
2024. Once the new bridge is open, the existing bridge will be removed. 
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